Britto, John

From: Nadir Zaki <A C 0'2”7_
Sent: Monday, April 2, 2018 8:25 PM T

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca COMMUNI@ATHO
Subject: Re- Zone application at Thornhill from the Jaffari

Good Day
| am writing to you on the re-zoning application that the Jaffari submitted for their area in Tharnhill.

As you have noticed, Bathurst is very congesied going North all the way from STEELES to RUTHERFORD with the current
population. ‘

Thornhill can not afiord to have 8, 6 flour buildings and 60 town homes.
Thornhill can not accommaodate any more increase to the already congested community.
Please do not approve any re - zoning as this will destroy THORNHILL,

Regards
Nadir




